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SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 

Saints, this is the last week to pre-order your yearbook. After this week, the cost will in-

crease, and you will not be guaranteed a book. Stop by the business office and pur-

chase one today. (Salazar 2/24 - 2/25) 

Seniors, this is the last week to pre-order your graduation gear on campus. After this 

week, all late orders will be done online and will cost you more. Don't procrasti-

nate! (Salazar 2/24 - 2/25) 

Attention sophomores, juniors and seniors, if you're interested in taking the ASVAB (military 

test), please come to the College and Career Center in the Library to sign up with Mrs. 

Acosta. The test will take place on Tuesday, March 18th. The last day to sign up is Friday, 

March 14th. (Acosta 2/25)  

Attention Class of 2027! The sophomore class will be meeting in Mrs. Springer's room to-

morrow during lunch to finalize upcoming fundraising plans. See you tomorrow in room 

514. (Springer 2/25)  

Hey Seniors! Grad Night tickets are selling fast. There are only 50 spots left. Tickets will be 

on sale until next Friday or until they sell out. They're going fast. Don't wait! (Pearson 2/25 - 

2/26) 

CLUBS 

The Fellowship of Christian Athletes meets Tuesdays at lunch in room 149. We always have 

pizza and message. See you then! (Silva 2/25)  

Attention Close Up students: There is an important and mandatory lunch meeting for all 

students attending the trip to DC this weekend - please arrive promptly at lunch on 

Wednesday to room 640. (Hennings 2/25 - 2/26) 

 

 

 



 


